
 

Economic Development Department 

April 1, 2015 

To: The Honorable Mayor and Eden City Council 

Thru: Brad Corcoran, Eden City Manager 

From: Mike Dougherty, Director of Economic Development 

Re: 2014 Eden Main Street Champion Recognition  

Time is also requested at the April 2015 City Council meeting to acknowledge Tom and 

Maryann Barbour who were chosen to be the 2014 Eden Main Street Champions. I will read 

their accomplishments and give them a plaque in honor of this designation. Tom and Maryann 

will be honored after the Main Street Award winners.  

Please let me know if you have any questions about the above request.  

 


